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9 March 2018

David Lawson
fyi-request-7291-30cc4cd2@requests.fyi.org.nz

fyi-request-7292-baf76626 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Lawson Reference: 0051445

Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your request of 17 February 2018 asking for the following information under
the Official Information Act 1982:

It would be appreciated if you could confirm whether Mr Paul Holmes (ACC Head of
Privacy ) remains employed and or contracted for services to the Accident
Compensation Corporation.

If Mr Paul Holmes is no longer employed and or contracted to the Corporation it
would be appreciated if you could confirm the date and year Mr Paul Holmes'
employment, and or contracted services finished with ACC.

If Mr Paul Holmes is no longer employed and or contracted to the Corporation it
would be appreciated if you could confirm the name and contact details of the person
currently employed as ACC Head of Privacy.

If Mr Paul Holmes is no longer employed and or contracted for services to the
Corporation it would be appreciated if you could confirm the name, title and contact
details of the person within the Corporation that heads/manages the privacy team
within the Corporation.

As you note in your subsequent email of 21 February 2018, ACC does not routinely release
personal details on public websites, such as fyi.org.nz. We have therefore sent ACC’s full
response directly to your private email address, as confirmed in your email.

Yours sincerely
Government Engagement and Support




